





























Compact on the possessions of the United States and on the
State of Hawaii. Any such report is to identify any adverse
consequences resulting from the Compact and is to make

- recommendations for corrective action to eliminate any such
consequence. Among the matters to which the reports are to
- pay particular attention is taxation. This provision of the
Palau Compact corresponds roughly to the provision of Public
Law 99-239, governing the U.S. relationship with Micronesia
and the Marshall Islands, which requires a study of the tax
effects of that Compact to be submitted to the Committee on
Ways and Means of the House and the Committee on Finance of
the Senate before October 1, 1987.

Effective date

These tax provisions apply to income earned, and
transactions occurring, after September 30, 1985.






